From: Susan Parker

To: Reg-Comment
Subject: CAFO Moratorium
Date: Saturday, September 21, 2019 2:58:55 PM

A big thank you, again to Governor Hutchinson for his positive actions concerning our beautiful Buffalo
National River. | am begging you please to make this moratorium permanent. The karst geology is NOT
going to change! The river will never be able to sustain the dumping of hog waste! It is The most
valued treasure we have in Arkansas. We have to consider not only it's beauty but it's economic impact
on our state. So many businesses rely on the tourist population beyond and including the canoe rental
businesses. Please consider all this and make the moratorium permanent.

Sincerely,
Susan K. Parker

Sent from my iPhone
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